Dear Way Bi Foundation and Mision de Amor

Hereby we send you kindly greetings of peace and well-being, on behalf of the Sisters of Santa Maria de Guadalupe's home, wishing that our great God spills many blessing upon you.

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for the opportunity you have given us, by taking them to the farm, a pleasant and opportune place to make them happy.

Thank you for sharing your time and space, because you created very special smiles in every one of the children, they felt very important thanks to your very opportune details. Since the moment the bus arrived for their transfer, the welcoming you gave them, the piñatas, the gifts given them to every one of them, accompanying them on their way back, setting up the Christmas ornaments, all of these were very special moments that without a doubt they will never forget.

All of the donations and experiences we received are of great blessing in the lives of our children and of the homes, thank you very much for everything.

May God spill many blessings upon you and may you always be welcome in our home.

Sincerely,

Hna. Dora Alicia Garcia Gutierrez Director Hogares Santa Maria de Guadalupe